
Premier Dance Academy, 2022 Recital
“Permission to Dance!”

May 7, 6:00 pm Middleton High School PAC

SATURDAY, MAY 7, 6:00 pm at Middleton High School’s PAC.
Tickets are available ONLINE beginning Saturday, April 23 at 9:00 am. Please send the link
to family and friends. Seating is General Admission. No seats may be reserved before the doors
to the auditorium open at 5:30 pm. Once the doors to the auditorium have opened you may
save seats for your family and friends.

Warm Up for Prep III, IV and Premier Level Dancers: 4:30 pm on stage. No audience.

Dancers Arrival Time: 5:15 pm - Dancers should arrive dressed in their first costume with hair
and makeup already done.

Auditorium Doors Open: 5:30 pm

Recital Begins: 6:00 pm

If you need to help your dancer with costume changes, please exit the auditorium between
dances. Please try to stay to the end so you see all of our dancers perform and you see our
finale!

Pro Tips:

● Dancers love getting flowers and having their picture taken before/after the performance!

● “Break a leg” is not what we say to a dancer before a dance performance! No dancer
wants to break a leg!! The real expression said to dancers (world-wide) for good luck is
“merde!”  - pronounced [maird]. It’s French, and you can look it up if you want, but you
will probably be more confused when you see its meaning! You don’t need to tell your
dancer what it means. Sometimes it’s better that way!

● Tell your dancer you are proud of them. No matter what happens, make them feel
special. It’s not easy to do what they just did and you should be proud of them!

● You will see MANY dancers and families out for ice cream after the performance! You
might want to add that to your schedule too!

https://www.etix.com/ticket/p/2729487/permission-to-dance-

